
South Central Christian Men’s evangelistic Fellowship General Meeting 

2 June 2014 – Pomona 

 

Several members of the Men’s Fraternity gave their testimony. Definition of Biblical manhood. 

President Barry Crouse opened the business meeting with prayer. 

Barry discussed the board meeting with Nexus. 

There are several men willing to go to our churches to explain church startup and the need. 

We need to promote the golf tournament to be played the last Saturday in July. 

Ron made a motion to donate $500 to Nathan Cooper. Motion passed. 

Next meeting is a family night at Cabool June 23. 

Marcus closed in prayer. 

Jon Slaton, secretary. 


